
Dear Room 4 Families: 

I just wanted to take a few 

minutes and let you know that 

the children in the classroom are 

doing so well! The children are 

eager and excited to back with 

one another and it is just a joy to 

watch and be a part of! Thank 

you for allowing your children 

back with myself and Ms. 

Kimber. The children are so 

normalized and choosing 

challenging work off the shelf; 

they want to learn just 

everything. It is so much fun for 

all of us!   

 

Friday October  16th : Crazy Hair Day 

Thursday October 22th - Friday 23th : Parent Teacher Conferences (School Closed) 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

Want to get to know your Room 4 community? 

We would like to send home a class roster so you can get to know your child’s class-
mates.  This roster will have each student’s name and picture and be sent home for 

your reference. If you would NOT like your child to be included in this roster please 
email sarah.frazee@montessoriacademyidaho.com.    

This month, we are really on focusing on 

concentration in our Room 4 communi-

ty. Concentration is the key to a child's natu-

ral development and all learning takes place 

in a state of concentration.  

How can you foster concentration at home? 

    Your children always benefit from opportu-

nities to concentrate on an activity. You can 

provide these opportunities at home by 

providing space and, most importantly, time 

for them to focus on just one thing. 

Areas of Focus : 

• parts of a leaf 

•  parts of a pumpkin 

•  parts of a mammal (horse) 

•  parts of a skeleton, 

•  parts of a bat 

• parts of a pumpkin. 

Morning circle is at 9:15 daily.  At 
this circle we introduce new ma-

terials and start our day as a 
group.  

Please bring in a 4 X 6 family pho-
to for our peace table.   

Please bring a reusable bag for 
work to be taken home in  
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